

CITY OF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY • P.O. BOX 2510 • GEARHART, OREGON 97138 (503) 738-5501 • (503) FAX 738-9385

September 26, 2019

Mayor Matt Brown and Councilors P O Box 2510 Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE:

Planning Commission, September 2019

The Gearhart Planning Commission met on September 12, 2019 at 6 pm. All Commissioners were present. Staff present was Chad Sweet.

Chad updated the commission on the following: the continued work on new fire station, Dune Vegetation, the Parks Master Plan, Oregon Solutions and the elk issue, the Great Oregon Shakeout on October 17th, and the grant received for Emergency Cache Supply. He explained the zoning of the Gearhart Elementary School property.

There was no correspondence.

Under New Business, Chad explained the need for Gearhart Hazard Analysis Methodology and how it is done. Gearhart has received a grant to update its Hazard Mitigation Strategy.

Sincerely,

Virginia A. Dideum

President, Gearhart Planning Commission